From: Eva Saenz

To: Sean Chen

Subject: Fwd: project closure

Date: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 8:28:31 AM
FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Archana Aryal <archana.aryal@undp.org>

Date: December 30, 2015 at 13:15:45 GMT+1

To: Eva Saenz <eva.saenz@undp.org>

Cc: Silla Ristimaki <silla.ristimaki@one.un.org>, Sophie Kemkhadze

<sophie.kemkhadze@undp.org>

Subject: project closure

Dear Eva,
Let me take this opportunity to wish you happy new year!

This is to inform you that UNIRP / UNPFN/A-7 Rehabilitation of VMLRs was
operationally closed in the system in September 2014. We are doing a final review to
check the outstanding balance. Hopefully we can close it financially by first week of
January. We will let you know once the process is complete.

Regards
Archana
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